Hi Therese,

This is just a reminder that Academic team wishes to host a fundraiser

competition on Friday, October 23rd, at 3:15 in the auditorium.  

We'd be playing an exhibition match: academic team coaches versus

teachers.  There are a few teachers (Donna Falen and Michele Taghert)

with whom I was brainstorming and who are interested in scrimmaging;

they assure me there would be plenty more.  The academic team kids would

run the match as moderators, scorekeepers, buzzer operators, etc.  We

would charge $2 for all adults (except competitors) and $1 for all

students (except academic team members).  We might have to borrow one or

two varsity kids for our side since we have only three coaches and need

at least four players to make a game (maximum number is eight so there's

plenty of room for interested teachers). 

I spoke to you and you mentioned that this event has to get approved by

the Lions' Pride at the meeting on October 6 and then by the School

Board at the meeting on October 8.  The event promises to be great fun

and affords a chance to make at least a few bucks at pure profit.

Thanks,

Cheli Reutter

